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Dates to
Remember

Tuesday 31 July
Inter-School Cross Country, 
Debating, Chess at Bundoora 
Park & Bacchus Marsh 
(selected students)

Wednesday 1 August
Year 10 2019 Information Evening 
7.00pm - Geoff James Theatre

Friday 3 August
Year 12 Biology Excursion - 
Ecolinc
Principal/Parent chat 
9.00am - 10.00am 

Wednesday 8 August
P&FA 6.00pm

Friday 10 August
Principal’s Tour 9.00am
Year 12 Chemistry Excursion - 
Ecolinc

Thursday 16 August
‘Madagascar’ the musical 7.00pm 
- Geoff James Theatre

Friday 17 August
Principal/Parent chat 
9.00am - 10.00am
‘Madagascar’ the musical 7.00pm 
- Geoff James Theatre

Saturday 18 August
‘Madagascar’ the musical 7.00pm 
- Geoff James Theatre

Monday 20 August
Student Free Day - NO CLASSES

HIGHVIEW MOVING FORWARD

Please note that one term’s notice of withdrawal 
is required in writing to the Principal

In August our new Chair, Stephen 
Norris will take on the governance 
leadership of the College. 

Stephen is an experienced Principal 
and has just completed a 15-year 
tenure leading Launceston Church 
Grammar School. He visited on 
Thursday 26 and Friday 27 July to 
meet with members of the College 
Executive, staff and the School 
Board. He will meet with student 
leaders when he is next on site and 
apologised for not to be able to attend 
the planned meeting due to changes 
to his travel plans. He sends his 
regards to the wider College family 
and looks forward to meeting with 
stakeholders soon. 

Stephen attended a Principal’s Tour 
and was impressed with the positive 

advocacy of staff, the engagement 
of students and the quality of our 
facilities. 
 

Stephen Higgs, Executive General 
Manager of VESS (Victorian 
Ecumenical System of Schools) will 
soon commence the task of preparing 
a constitution which will provide the 
College with modern governance 
into the future. The draft document 
will be available for consideration 
by Members of the Company a little 
later in the year. 
 
All current parents/guardians are 
eligible to become Members of 
the Company. Please contact Chis 
Plucke, the Business Manager and 
Company Secretary 
cplucke@highview.vic.edu.au

Stephen Norris Stephen Higgs
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HOUSE CROSS COUNTRY 
Congratulations to all students who participated in our recent 
House Cross Country!

The following students are the winners of their year level and 
will now move on to the Inter-School Cross Country to be held 
at Bundoora:

YEAR 7
Lavinia Martin                 Thomas Myers

YEAR 8
Emmerson Wood           Patrick Pritchard

YEAR 9
Alicia Myers                     Adrian Steer	

YEAR 10
Gina Beavis                 	 Jamie Beavis

YEAR 11
Julia George		  Nick Myers

YEAR 12
Callista Holmes		 Connor O’Shea

Congratulations to Campbell House on taking home 
the Inter-House Cross Country shield this year and to 
Chisholm House for winning the ‘House Spirit’ shield.

House Results
Campbell 482
Chisholm 423
Butler 325
Wesley 322

Mr Luke Treacy
Activities Co-ordinator/Physical Education	
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HOUSE CROSS COUNTRY cont...



Education Through Wholeness

BAND PERFORMANCE

Geoff James Theatre
Highview College
Tickets: $20
www.trybooking.com/RQNF

FROM THE ACCOUNTS DEPARTMENT
School Fee Payments – direct deposits
When making direct deposits into the Highview bank 
account for the payment of your fees please include a 
reference including your surname and account number.
The details for bank deposits are found on your fee 
statement.

Fee statements are forwarded via email to the allocated 
fee payer for each student, so please make sure your 
email details are up to date. Term Fees are due at the 
beginning of each term.

If you have any queries, please email accounts@highview.
vic.edu.au or phone 5459 1000.

Bus Passes
Bus passes must be obtained for students needing to 
travel on buses that they wouldn’t ordinarily travel on. It 
is important that all students travelling on any of the bus 
services are accounted for. 

Should your child need to travel on a contract bus, a bus 
pass should be obtained from Steve Broad at M.E.C. 
(5461 7900). Should your child need to travel on the 
Castlemaine, Newstead, Maldon or St Arnaud buses, a 
bus pass can be obtained from the Office - either in the 
form of a written note or a phone call from the parent or 
guardian. 

Both passes require 48 hours notice.

Private Music Program

We have the following instruments available for private 
music lessons:

Piano/keyboard
Guitar (Electric or Acoustic)
Bass Guitar
Voice
Drums 
Saxophone

No prior musical knowledge is required just a sense of fun 
and a commitment to practice. Students participating in 
the instrumental music program are withdrawn from their 
normal classes on a rotating timetable for a 30-minute 
lesson. Cost is $27 per lesson.  There is also a number of 
opportunities for students to play in a range of performing 
groups throughout the year.  

Please express your child’s interest in the Instrumental 
Music Program to Reception or email 
kcrutchfield@highview.vic.edu.au

Mrs Karen Crutchfield
Accounts Officer

A few weeks ago both the Highview College Junior and 
Intermediate Bands set off to St Arnaud to perform for 
the students at St Patrick’s Primary School. We loaded 
up the trailer and were on our way. 

I felt slightly nervous but got over my jitters. We set up 
and rehearsed for a while before the primary students 
began to pile in. Our Junior Band set went quite smoothly 
and the kids seemed to be enjoying it and were clapping 
along to the beat. 

The Intermediate Band also played fantastically with the 
student joining in dancing, jumping around and singing 
the chorus. Our last song ‘Little Talks’ was probably my 
favourite part of the day, we all performed as one whole 
band and the students loved it. 

Our practice was all worthwhile when we saw the smiles 
on those kids’ faces. I loved every moment of the day 
and I’m very thankful to Mr Lau and all the teachers who 
worked hard to make the day possible.

Millie Collins - Year 7
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DUKE OF ED 
HAVILAH
We go to Havilah to learn how to respect and listen to 
older people. We also want to learn how to manage 
different events and how to engage people in these 
events. 

We go to Havilah knowing we are happy to assist in any 
way possible as this service is the perfect way to engage 
and interact with the elderly.

Darcy Kelly - Year 10

 

PAISLEY PARK EARLY LEARNING CENTRE
While at the child care centre we played with the kids, 
helped serve lunch and encouraged them to eat the 
healthy food we served. We dampen face washes to 
wash their faces and hands after they finished lunch. We 
made beds for the little ones and put them to sleep. 

I ran an art activity where we used cutting, drawing and 
glueing skills all in one activity. These are some of the 
skills four-year-olds need to develop to get them ready 
for school.

Gina Beavis - Year 10
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DUKE OF ED Cont...
A G LEECH KINDERGARTEN
Each week for Duke of Edinburgh, Ebony Raven, Kaitlyn 
McKimmie and I have been headed down to AG Leech 
Kindergarten for an hour to spend some time with the 
children there. 

So far we have participated in many outdoor and indoor 
activities including painting, drawing, hide and seek, 
tiggy etc. 

We look forward to many more laughs and games with 
them in the coming weeks.

Athena McBean - Year 10



YEAR 9 STRIVE ACTIVITY DAY
The Year 9 Term 3 STRIVE Activity Day created strong 
new bonds between Year 9 students. Three activities 
were completed throughout the day: Boot Camp with 
Sue, Funk’n’Groovy with Jackie and Quidditch with 
Fergus. 

Boot Camp tested our fitness abilities and our teamwork 
skills. Starting by playing a modified version of ‘tail tiggy’ 
as a warm-up, we then began a fitness circuit. It included 
burpees, skipping, medicine ball lifts and planking. After 
another game, we again completed the circuit, which 
tested our endurance.

Funk’n’Groovy was a dance activity that gave us the 
chance to let loose and show off our best dance moves. 
This consisted of multiple games that included dancing, 
music and rhythm. In groups, small dance routines (often 
including popular ‘Fortnight dances’) were created then 
demonstrated. These games allowed us to work on our 
self-confidence and enjoy some physical exercise.

Quidditch was an enjoyable game taken from the well-
known Harry Potter books. Running around, trying to 
avoid being hit by balls from the sidelines, whilst having 
to work as a team to get a ball to a goalie unable to 
move, standing in a hula-hoop. As well as ‘flying around’ 
on broomsticks (pool noodles), this game took a lot of 
concentration and skill. But quidditch was not just for the 
Harry Potter fanatics, it was for everyone.

A massive thanks go to all the STRIVE teachers who 
helped out and organized the activity day. Mr Jenes, 
your enthusiasm always gets everyone participating. To 
Sue, Jackie and Fergus, thanks for making the activities 
exciting and inclusive, we enjoyed them all!

Reagan Wardlaw - 9C

Education Through Wholeness
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CAREERS
Work Experience 
A huge congratulations to all Year 10 students who 
completed their week of Work Experience in the final week 
of Term 2. I have received some outstanding feedback 
from employers on how students conducted themselves 
throughout the week and some students have even been 
offered a job as a result of their placement! Well done 
Year 10s!

Here’s what some employers had to say:
“An extremely capable student!”
“(Student) did an exceptional job throughout the week 
showing maturity, initiative and a fantastic work ethic!”
“(Student) is welcome back here anytime!”
“(Student) is extremely welcome to return in the future”

UPCOMING EVENTS

AUGUST
2, 9, 17, 23: Experience Days, Kangan Institute
Docklands (2), Broadmeadows (9), Moonee Ponds (17), 
Richmond (23), http://bit.ly/2ttNFrp 
14: Inside Monash Seminar
Monash University, Music, http://bit.ly/2ki2NYw 
11 - 19: National Science Week
www.scienceweek.net.au
25 & 26: Dance Audition Preparation Workshop
Victorian College of the Arts, The University of Melbourne, 
https://bit.ly/2Ob6Cdl 
29: Discovery Day
The Hotel School Melbourne, Lonsdale Street campus, 
https://bit.ly/2uHVxs9

SEPTEMBER
6 & 13: Inside Monash Seminars
Monash University, Information Technology (6), 
Engineering (13), http://bit.ly/2ki2NYw 

FEDERATION UNIVERSITY NEWS

Helping Year 10 Students 
Fed Uni have created a web page with relevant information 
and publications specifically for Year 10 students to help 
to discover careers and study pathways. 
Follow this link and you will find a helpful course, a 
careers options guide and a 2021 tertiary entry guide for 
year 10 students: 
https://federation.edu.au/future-students/information-for/
year-10-students 

Industry Placement Program and Work Integrated 
Learning 
Students applying to Fed Uni for 2019 are strongly 
encouraged to apply for their Industry Placement 
Program (IPP), which provides a valuable opportunity to 
receive up to 26 weeks of industry based experience and 
up to $15,000 in industry scholarship payments.
The Industry Placement Program (IPP) is an opportunity 
to gain valuable workplace experience in a variety of 

organisations, where you will be able to work on real 
projects, alongside industry professionals enhancing 
your knowledge and skills. 

Work Integrated Learning (WIL) is a core component of 
the Bachelor of Business degree and an elective in the 
Bachelor of Commerce. Students can undertake WIL 
through IPP, or through an internship, where opportunities 
are available to work on a project within an organisation 
for up to 2 days a week for a 13-week period. To learn 
more, please refer to the following link: 
http://federation.edu.au/industry-and-community/
partnerships/industry-placement-program

MONASH UNIVERSITY SCIENCE PROGRAM
Explore the world of science with MySci at Monash 
University.

MySci is a three-day science program, specifically 
designed for current Year 11 and 12 students. The 
program schedule will include:
•	 Hands-on workshops
•	 Access to our brilliant teaching facilities
•	 Opportunity to meet some of our Research Scientists
•	 Exposure to potential career pathways
•	 Activities with the Young Scientists of Australia
•	 Social activities

Event details Date: 9 – 11 January 2019. Location: 
Monash Science Precinct, Clayton campus. Cost: $95 
per student. For more information and to register your 
place, visit https://bit.ly/2Iqa4fM

FOCUS ON OPEN DAYS
If you are considering studying at TAFE or university after 
school, it is crucial that you attend Open Days. 

Throughout the year, vocational and tertiary institutions 
open their doors to the public and showcase their courses, 
accommodation, scholarships, pathway courses, student 
services and their ‘point of difference’. 

At an Open Day, you will be able to:
•	 Get a feel for the culture of the campus
•	 Learn about courses and career options
•	 Undertake campus and accommodation tours led by 

current students
•	 Speak directly to student ambassadors and lecturers 

about the courses or careers you are interested in
•	 Compare the course area you are interested in at 

different institutions
•	 Learn about sports and societies you can join and be 

active in
•	 Get course counselling and guidance
•	 Attend information sessions and workshops
•	 Watch live demonstrations
•	 Listen to bands, eat lots of food, participate in 

activities and have fun!

Don’t just pick a course at an institution without visiting 
the campus – you potentially will be spending several 
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CAREERS Cont...

2018 Open Days

years studying there and spending tens of thousands of 
dollars on your course and accommodation. It’s worth 
making the effort. 

By now you should have identified institutions you 
would like to visit, found out their open day dates and 
downloaded their open day programs. 

Once you have the programs, make a list of the 
information sessions you would like to attend. 

If you have time, try and attend information sessions on 
topics like pathways, scholarships, accommodation and 
overseas exchange programs. 

If you are unsure what to ask on the day, here are some 
questions ideas:
•	 Are there any prerequisite subjects I need to study 

for this course?
•	 What study scores/ATAR do I need to achieve to get 

into this course?
•	 Do I need to attend an audition, have an interview or 

present a folio as part of the selection process?
•	 Are there any other ways into this course other than 

through a VTAC application?
•	 Can I do a vocational course first which might then 

lead into a university course?
•	 What is the difference between TAFE and university 

study?
•	 If I can’t get into this course, is there a similar course 

at this institution I can apply for?
•	 Can I study majors and/or minors in this course?
•	 How many hours per week are spent in class and can 

I study part time?
•	 Can I defer the course?
•	 What kind of jobs do graduates of this course 

generally get?
•	 Are there any scholarships available?

Australian Catholic University
Melbourne Campus	 Sun 12 Aug	 10.00am - 3.00pm
Ballarat Campus	 Sun 26 Aug	 10.00am - 2.00pm
1300 ASK ACU  	 Email: opendayvic@acu.edu.au 
http://www.acu.edu.au/study_at_acu/future_students/
undergraduate/experience_uni_before_you_start/open_
day 

Box Hill Institute of TAFE
Box Hill Campus	 Sun 26 Aug	 10.00am - 3.00pm
1300 269 445 		 www.boxhill.edu.au/openday

Chisholm Institute 
Berwick Campus 	 Mon 27 Aug	 5.00pm - 7.00pm
Dandenong Campus 	Thur 26 Jul	 5.00pm - 7.00pm
Frankston Campus 	 Tue 9 Oct	 5.00pm - 7.00pm
1300 244 746 	        https://www.chisholm.edu.au/open

Deakin University & Deakin College
Warrnambool Campus     Sun 5 Aug 	   9.00am - 3.00pm
Geelong Campus (Waurn Ponds & Waterfront)  
Sun 19 Aug 	 9.00am - 3.00pm	
Melbourne (Burwood) Campus
Sun 26 Aug	 9.00am - 3.00pm
1800 334 733                  http://openday.deakin.edu.au/

Federation University of Australia 
Berwick, Gippsland & Mount Helen
Sun 26 Aug		  10.00am - 3.00pm
1800 333 864 		 http://federation.edu.au/fu-
ture-students/study-at-feduni/open-day

JMC Academy 
Sat 25 Aug		  10.00am - 3.00pm
1300 410 311 		 https://www.jmcacademy.edu.au/
events/open-days

La Trobe University & La Trobe Melbourne 
Shepparton Campus 
Fri 3 Aug		  3.00pm - 7.00pm
Melbourne (Bundoora) Campus 
Sun 5 Aug		  10.00am - 4.00pm
Albury-Wodonga 
Sun 12 Aug		  10.00am - 2.00pm
Mildura Campus 
Tue 15 Aug		  3.00pm - 7.00pm
Bendigo Campus 
Sun 26 Aug		  10.00am - 3.00pm
1300 135 045 		 http://www.openday.com.au/
event/latrobe/

Melbourne Polytechnic 
Preston Campus 	 Sun 19 Aug	 10.00am - 4.00pm
9269 1200 		  https://www.melbournepolytech-
nic.edu.au/open-day/

Monash University 
Peninsula Campus 	 Sat 4 Aug	 10.00am - 3.00pm
Clayton & Caulfield Campuses 
Sun 5 Aug		  10.00am - 4.00pm
Parkville Campus (Pharmacy Focus) 
Sun 19 Aug		  10.00am - 3.00pm
1800 666 274 		 www.monash.edu.au/openday

RMIT 
Bundoora 	 Sun 5 Aug	 10.00am - 4.00pm
City & Brunswick Campuses 		
Sun 12 Aug 	 10.00am - 4.00pm
9925 2260 		  http://openday.rmit.edu.au/ 

University of Melbourne 
Parkville & Southbank Campuses 
Sun 19 Aug		  10.00am -  4.00pm
1800 801 662 		 https://openday.unimelb.edu.au/ 

Victoria University 
Footscray Park campus 
Sun 19 Aug		  10.00am - 3.00pm
1300 VIC UNI 		 https://openday.vu.edu.au/
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CAREERS Cont...

SCHOLARSHIPS NOW OPEN
MSRF provides a range of 
university and vocational 
scholarships. 

All scholarship recipients are offered  
‘wrap around care’ in the form of 
transition and career mentoring, 
leadership development and network 
building opportunities.

Rural
Chances

Macpherson Smith Rural Foundation Ltd
ACN 132 023 342  ABN 33 132 023 342

www.msrf.org.au

MSRF University  
Scholarships
$10,000 per year for 3 years

Rural Chances
Vocational Scholarships
$2,000 - $5,000 for TAFE or apprenticeships

For more information or to apply, visit:  
www.msrf.org.au/scholarships
Email: info@msrf.org.au  Phone: 03 6281 8303

Young people 16-24 years old can apply for a $2,000 
scholarship to assist with the purchase of equipment,  
fees and tools of the trade necessary for vocational study,  
or a $5,000 scholarship to assist with moving away from 
home or travel expenses necessary to complete their 
qualification.

The MSRF Scholarships are open to year 12 
students who have demonstrated leadership 
capacity or potential, financial need, desire to  
return to rural Victoria after graduation,  
community involvement and academic ability.

Scholarship applications close: 
10th AUGUST 2018

MSRF thanks all of our generous supporters who help to make a difference in young rural people’s lives. 
To donate to the tax deductible scholarship fund, visit: www.msrf.org.au/donations

William Angliss Institute of TAFE
Sun 12 Aug		  9.00am - 3.00pm
1300 ANGLISS 		  http://www.angliss.edu.au 

SAE Creative Media Institute
Sun 5 Aug		  10.00am - 2.00pm
https://sae.edu.au

Collarts (Australian College of the Arts)
Sat 8 Sep		  TBA
209 Wellington St Collingwood
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UNIFORM REMINDERS YEAR 10 WORK EXPERIENCE
Below is a friendly reminder about some of our 
expectations for the wearing of Highview uniform. 

• No visible jewellery other than plain sleepers of gold, 
silver or pearl studs. One in each ear lobe. 

• School bags are now compulsory for students in Years 
7-11.

We know it’s cold but there are ample combinations of 
the correct winter uniform to keep students warm. All 
uniform items are available at Mack’s.

• School jumpers and School blazers are in stock at 
Mack’s.

• Puffer jackets of any colour are not permitted to be worn 
with the uniform, including to and from school.

• Plain navy rain jackets may be worn before and after 
school, during recess and lunch.

• Jackets may not be worn in place of a jumper and 
should not be worn in classes, where ample heating is 
supplied.

• Highview Hoodies and Sports Jackets are only are only 
to be worn during sport or PE classes, sports trips, and 
on some excursions when permission is given in advance

Ms Marion Martin
Director - Pastoral Care

At the end of Term 2 I did my Work Experience at Parson’s 
Towing and Body Shop.
I chose to do it there because I have always been 
interested in painting, and even tried to teach myself how 
to pinstripe for my STRIVE Project last year, so I decided 
to maybe try spray painting. I got to spend the week in 
the paint shop, prepping panels for painting, cleaning, 
removing panels and the spray painters Gavin and Mick 
even decided to let me try out painting something just to 
see how I went and if I enjoyed it. We then dug out an old 
mudguard from the bin, and I got to prep it and then we 

AWARD FOR HIGHVIEW CHAPLAIN
Our Chaplain, Mitchell Lovell, has very quickly become a 
great asset in our school. 

Students agree that he’s easy to get along with, a great 
person to talk to, willing to pitch in and help and a great 
‘go-to’ person. 

Mitch attended an Australia wide conference during the 
holidays with the company ‘Your Dream Chaplain’ and 
was awarded ‘Chaplain of the Year’ for Victoria. Richly 
deserved. 

Congratulations, Mitch!

set it up in the booth. I actually 
did a pretty decent job, and so 
Gavin and Mick got me to help 
out with painting a couple of 
panels that they were actually 
using.
Overall I had an amazing 
week, and felt very welcomed 
by everyone at Parsons, it was 
definitely worthwhile, and a 
great experience. 

Phoebe Spragg - 10C 

My Work Experience was completed at a Primary School 
in Castlemaine. While there, I was able to gather a quite 
decent understanding of the way that schools operate. 

I was first with the Grade 3-4 class, under the supervision 
of Kate, and she taught 
me some tips and tricks 
regarding teaching, and 
some of the downsides to 
teaching. 
The School community was 
nice, and it has boosted my 
possible career choice.

Matthew Judd - 10A

Chelsea Chapman
Castlemaine 

Veterinary Clinic

Chelsea Chew
Murph’s Gym

Fraser Tatchell
Tachell Plumbing

Janelle O’Neill
Corner Cuts

Kaitlyn McKimmie
Healthy Pets 

Veterinary 
Practice

Marshall Woods
MSLC

Nathan Cross
Bucknall 

Constructions

Stefan Maroudas
Castlemaine 

Heath



THERE ARE WONDERFUL OPPORTUNITIES 
FOR FANTASTIC, HIGH PAYING AND SECURE 
CAREERS IN EVERY WALK OF LIFE IN RURAL 
VICTORIA. WITH IT COMES A LIFESTYLE THAT 
CITY FOLK CAN ONLY DREAM ABOUT.
Agricultural careers have a bright future. The fact is the world’s 
growing population needs to be fed and clothed and, with the 
average age of farmers approaching 60 years, young people are 
worth their weight in gold. Employers are screaming out for them. 
Jobs are often going begging.

While the traditional patterns of family farm succession are giving 
way to corporate style farming and land prices seem prohibitive for 
new entrants, there are great opportunities for careers in agriculture 
across the broadest range of personal skills, as well as the many 
professions, trades and vocations needed in every community.

With the huge interest in where our food comes from, the time is 
ripe for organic and innovative food production start-ups.

Since its inception in 2010 Defying the Drift has helped young 
people discover pathways through further education and work 
experience to great careers in agriculture.

Don’t wait for the future – make it happen!

Early bird closing date for applications is July 31 2018.
Final closing date is August 31 2018

More information at www.ruralsupport.org

WHAT?
DtD is a program designed to empower 
young people to:

 Identify and explore agriculture and 
agribusiness career opportunities 

 Build communication skills 

 Develop career networks 

WHO?
DtD is for year 10 and year 11 students

WHY?
Because there are great, high paying professional, 
entrepreneurial and trade careers in agriculture that 
young people need to know about!

WHEN?
Monday September 24, 2018  to 
Wednesday September 26, 2018

WHERE?
Longerenong Ag College, Horsham

HOW MUCH?

$200 Early bird price - pay by July 31 
$250 per student, sponsorship available.
More information at www.ruralsupport.org

DtD starts with a 3 Day residential program 
at Longerenong Ag College. There will be 
lots of new friends to make, inspiring 
agriculture role models to meet, places to 
visit and lots of fun.
The second part is a presentation by 
each participant at their sponsoring 
Rotary Club - a great chance to meet 
community leaders.

A Rotary District 
9780 program for 
young Australians
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We invite you to be a part of Highview College’s campaign in

THE 2018 RACV ENERGY BREAKTHROUGH

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITY

Highview has had a lot success in their past years of competing in the RACV Energy Breakthrough:

Energy Breakthrough 2014 was very successful for the Highview College teams. The three school teams placed in 
the top 3 in their respective categories. The ‘Dat Bass’ Junior squad placed Runners Up.
The ‘Dia Dia’ VCE team were very consistent across the event, winning the Design & Construction category and 
placing 3rd overall in the HPV C division. The ‘Draggin Dutchman’ HPV Open team were crowned the overall 
winners. The win was Highview College’s 4th Overall HPV Open win in the past 13 years.

Education Through Wholeness

The three school teams placed in the top 4 in their respective sections, a brilliant team effort! The ‘Zazu’ Junior 
squad, had several members participating in their first secondary school event. The team achieved high scores 
across all sections, including second in the race and were the overall winners. The ‘D-Rex’ VCE team placed 3rd 
overall in the HPV C division. The ‘Brazilian Bullant’ HPV Open team, as defending champions, performed well in all 
categories and finished 4th overall.

The three school teams placed in the top 2 in their respective sections, an incredible effort! The Finding E’FISH’iency 
Junior squad achieved high scores across all sections, including WINNING in the race and were the overall Runners 
Up. The ‘Nevis’ VCE team WON the race, WON the design & construction, and were the overall Winners in the 
HPV C division. The ‘#onlythebeginning’ HPV Open team, performed well in all categories, including WINNING the 
display and presentation, and finished overall Runners Up. 

The three school teams all placed in the top 3 in their respective sections, a brilliant effort! The ‘Emoji Go’ Junior 
squad placed 2nd in the Display & Presentation, 3rd in the trial and 3rd overall. The ‘Off The Grid’ Middle School 
team finished 3rd in the trial, 2nd in the Display & Presentation and overall Runners Up in their B2 division. The ‘Aziz’ 
VCE team placed 2nd in the Display & Presentation, WON the trial and were declared OVERALL WINNERS of the 
C Division.  Amazing work from all teams. The students are excited about the 2018 event!

2014 OPEN TEAM OVERALL WINNER - JUNIOR TEAM RUNNERS UP

2015 ALL TEAMS PLACE IN TOP 4

2016 WINNERS & RUNNERS UP

2017 ALL TEAMS PLACE IN TOP 3

HOW IS THE SPONSORSHIP USED?

There are many costs involved each year preparing for the RACV Energy Breakthrough. Some of these 
costs include building the trikes, maintaining and upgrading past trikes, entry fees, spare parts, safety 
equipment including helmets and gloves, just to name a few of the expenses for the race alone. 

Your sponsorship will allow our teams to purchase new equipment and meet other expenses, including 
providing nutritious food to sustain our riders throughout this physically taxing weekend. 
 
Each year, students at Highview put in a lot of effort for the RACV Energy Breakthrough. This year, we 
hope to make it our best year yet, and we would love your support.
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TEAM SPONSORSHIP PACKAGES

GOLD - Money/Vouchers or goods to the value of $300+

Over the past 10 years a number of businesses have taken up the major sponsorship on one of the trikes. 
This entitles your business to have your signage on the race trike, and a banner or sign in the Scout 
Hall area. Your business will also be acknowledged in the team presentations and any news articles 
associated with the racing team and the trike. What a great opportunity to promote your organisation 
over the busiest week of the year in Maryborough. There will also be acknowledgement in the Highview 
Herald (fortnightly school newsletter), School Magazine, the Highview Facebook page and in next year’s 
training manual.

SILVER - Money/Vouchers or goods to the value of $200

Your Name will be placed on signage and news articles associated with the racing team and the trike. 
Your name will also be mentioned in the Highview Herald and School Magazine.

BRONZE - Money/Vouchers or goods to the value of $150

Your Name will be placed on signage and news articles associated with the racing team. Your name 
will also be mentioned in the Highview Herald and School Magazine.

    
                
 
 
 Our Business:  ___________________________________________________

    Will sponsor the Highview Energy Breakthrough Team for $ _______________
                                                                                                                 (inc. GST)       

    And/or  donate goods/vouchers or services such as  _________________________

   Or  make a donation of $__________________________________(GST Free)

    Signed ___________________________       Dated:   ___/___/2018

 
       
      Please return form to Mr Luke Treacy - Highview College

We thank you in anticipation of your generous donation



Highview has had a lot success in their past years of competing in the RACV Energy Breakthrough:

Energy Breakthrough 2014 was very successful for the Highview College teams. The three school teams placed in 
the top 3 in their respective categories. The ‘Dat Bass’ Junior squad placed Runners Up.
The ‘Dia Dia’ VCE team were very consistent across the event, winning the Design & Construction category and 
placing 3rd overall in the HPV C division. The ‘Draggin Dutchman’ HPV Open team were crowned the overall 
winners. The win was Highview College’s 4th Overall HPV Open win in the past 13 years.
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The three school teams placed in the top 4 in their respective sections, a brilliant team effort! The ‘Zazu’ Junior 
squad, had several members participating in their first secondary school event. The team achieved high scores 
across all sections, including second in the race and were the overall winners. The ‘D-Rex’ VCE team placed 3rd 
overall in the HPV C division. The ‘Brazilian Bullant’ HPV Open team, as defending champions, performed well in all 
categories and finished 4th overall.

The three school teams placed in the top 2 in their respective sections, an incredible effort! The Finding E’FISH’iency 
Junior squad achieved high scores across all sections, including WINNING in the race and were the overall Runners 
Up. The ‘Nevis’ VCE team WON the race, WON the design & construction, and were the overall Winners in the 
HPV C division. The ‘#onlythebeginning’ HPV Open team, performed well in all categories, including WINNING the 
display and presentation, and finished overall Runners Up. 

The three school teams all placed in the top 3 in their respective sections, a brilliant effort! The ‘Emoji Go’ Junior 
squad placed 2nd in the Display & Presentation, 3rd in the trial and 3rd overall. The ‘Off The Grid’ Middle School 
team finished 3rd in the trial, 2nd in the Display & Presentation and overall Runners Up in their B2 division. The ‘Aziz’ 
VCE team placed 2nd in the Display & Presentation, WON the trial and were declared OVERALL WINNERS of the 
C Division.  Amazing work from all teams. The students are excited about the 2018 event!

2014 OPEN TEAM OVERALL WINNER - JUNIOR TEAM RUNNERS UP

2015 ALL TEAMS PLACE IN TOP 4

2016 WINNERS & RUNNERS UP

2017 ALL TEAMS PLACE IN TOP 3
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$15 per ticket



From 1968 - 1972





HIGHVIEW COLLEGE
School Tours 

Highview College Maryborough extends an invitation 
to join a tour of the school with our Principal. 

Come and see the Highview difference
aEducation Through Wholeness

To register for a tour please contact our 
Registrar Kay Murray  (03) 5459 1000 
or email highview@highview.vic.edu.au

The next tour 
will be held on 

Friday 10 
August

at 9.00am


